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th

 February 2017  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome back to the second half of the Spring Term.  We have had a lovely first morning back as 

Skidby Photographic Club came into assembly and shared some of the photos that were displayed in 

their exhibition in October.  The children really enjoyed it – and I think we have some budding 

photographers amongst us! 

 

World Book Day – Friday 3
rd

 March 

As you know we will be celebrating ‘World Book Day’ on Friday 3
rd

 March.  (World Book Day is 

actually Thursday 2
nd

 March – but we like to celebrate days like this on a Friday!).  Children need to 

dress up in book character costumes.  Prizes will be given to the best homemade and original 

costumes.   

 

We would also like to invite you and your child into school for a ‘reading breakfast.’  School will be 

open from 8.15am until 9.15am for children to come into school with their parents to read a book and 

have some breakfast.  Breakfast will be provided (toast, crumpets, fruit juice etc) and we will also 

provide a selection of books or your child can bring in their own book from home.  We appreciate 

that many parents will be dashing off to work but if you can spare ten minutes we are sure it will be 

an enjoyable event.   

 

PE Days 

Class 2 and 3 will take part in P.E on Mondays and Wednesdays.  Class 1 will take part in P.E on 

Tuesday and Wednesday.  The children will need an indoor (shorts and tee-shirt) and outdoor PE kit 

(tee-shirt, hoody, tracksuit bottoms/leggings and trainers) this half term. 

 

Car Parking 

We have had a few complaints from our neighbours about parking at drop off and pick up time.  

Please do not park on the yellow markings or over the ends of our neighbours’ drives.  Also please 

avoid swinging into the drive and reversing out on to the main road.  If you are using the pedestrian 

access, please walk up the path rather than the drive. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Susie Varley 

Headteacher 
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Monday 27th February  Back to school 

 

Tuesday 28th March    Sports Club continues for Y4, 5, and 6.  There 

      is no club in the last week of term 04/04/17) 

 

Wednesday 1st March   Sports Club continues for Y1, 2 and 3.  There is 

      no club in the last week of term 05/04/17) 

 

Friday 3rd March    World Book Day – reading breakfast from  

      8.15am to 9.15am 

 

Monday 20th March   Parents’ Evening – 4pm to 7pm 

 

Friday 17th March    Red Nose Day – more details to follow 

 

Monday 3rd April    Easter Service at Rowley Church 2.45pm 

 

Friday 7th April    Finish for Easter (no Friday play session in the 

      Nursery today) 
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Summer Term Dates 2017 

 
Tuesday 25th April  Back to school 

 

Monday 1st May   School closed for May Day bank holiday  

  

 

Thursday 25th May   Sports Evening from 5.30pm 

 

Friday 26th May   Finish for half term 

 

Monday 5th June Back to school  

 

Friday 16th June   LWR’s Celebration of Hull’s Year of Culture 

 

Saturday 1st July  Summer Fair 

 

Tuesday 4th July  Awards Service 2.30pm 

 

Monday 10th July   Whole School Trip 

 

Tuesday 18th July  Leavers Service 2.45pm 

 

Friday 21st July   Finish for the summer (No Friday play session in  

     Nursery today) 

 
 
 


